
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: LD/JT/Prom 2020 
 
 8th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Prom – Final Payment 
 
I am writing to you regarding the Prom, which will be held on Friday 26th June 2020 at Nailcote 
Hall, Nailcote Lane, Berkswell, Warwickshire CV7 7DE. 
 
The final payment is now due and must be paid no later than Friday 7th February 2020. The 
total cost of this evening is £65.00, therefore if you have paid your non-refundable deposit of 
£20.00 the balance due is £45.00.  Please make your payment through Wisepay. 
 
Tickets will be issued when the final payment has been received. If your child has already paid 
for his/her ticket, please disregard this letter. 
 
Attendance at the prom is subject to good attendance and behaviour. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 


